

MU/ST

9th September 2024

Dear Parent / Carer

Y6 Open Evening - Thursday, 3rd October 2024 6.15pm

As you have a son or daughter in their final year at Primary School, I am delighted to invite you to visit our School and meet its students and staff.

Our Open Evening enables you to see Wales High School in action. Staff and students are already planning this event which includes talks, displays, guided tours – and an opportunity to observe children at work.

You will be able to see at first hand the wide range of educational opportunities offered at Wales. Staff will be only too pleased to discuss curriculum matters and address any other issues which may concern you or your child.

Your son/daughter will, of course, be most welcome to accompany you throughout the evening.

The Headteacher, Miss McCall, will be speaking to all Y6 parents at 6.15pm in the J D Sports Hall.

The Venue will be open at 6.00pm for you to take your seats and the Hall will be full!

We do feel that this is an especially important introduction to

WALES HIGH SCHOOL.

Following the Headteacher's address, there will be an opportunity to look around the School. As car parking space at the School is limited on such a busy evening, some visitors may need to park as near as possible to the School and walk a little way; others may choose to share a car or use public transport on this occasion.

I very much look forward to meeting you on the evening.

Yours sincerely

Ms M Unwin

Head of Year 9 / Transition Lead